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MEETINGS 
 

The next regular meeting will be held on 
Thursday, November 17, 2011 at the K of 
C Hall, starting at 7:00 PM.  Lunch will be 
served after the meeting.   
 
The next building committee meeting will 
be on Thursday, November 3, 2011 at 7:00 
PM. 
 

ATTENTION LADIES 
 

The next Ladies Auxiliary meeting will be 
on Dec. 15, 2011 at 7:00 PM in the 
basement of the KC Hall.  Welcome to 
new members LaVina Eickoff and 
Rosemary Pieper.  Nov. 4 fish fry.  50/50 
Workers:  Mary Fetsch and Jan Peirick.  
Cake Servers: Marge Gentemann,  
Alice Forbeck, Mellie  Aubuchon and 
Marlene Pieper.  The collection for this 
meeting will be for Birthright: diapers 
large and small, wet wipes, Kleenex, small 
clothing up to size 2. 
Pep Dartball Workers:  Nov. 1:  Mellie 
and Don Aubuchon, Carol Sell and Wink 
and Ozzie Maher.  Nov. 8:  Maribeth 
Huddleston, Rita and Gene Thornhill and 
Mary and Rich Fetsch.  Nov. 15:  Rita and 
Phil Meyers, Julie Christy and Mary and 
John Vogel.  Nov. 29:  Mellie and Don 
Aubuchon, Jane and Ron Haas and JoAnn 
Schoenherr.  SCORE KEEKPER FOR 

All WEEKS – WILMA SITZER 

The attendance prize was missed won by 
Wilma Sitzer.  Jane Haas won the 50/50 
drawing of $17. 
 
Decorating the hall for Christmas will be 
Sunday, Dec. 4 at l:00 p.m.   We would 
like about 8 – 10 people. 
 

ACTIVITIES 
 

Home Association Meeting    Nov. 3, 2011 
First Friday Fish Fry      Nov. 4, 2011 
Knight of the Year      Nov. 5, 2011 
Memorial Mass St. Barnabas Nov.13, 2011 
Charity Meeting     Nov. 15, 2011 
Regular Meeting                   Nov. 17, 2011 
Adopt-a-Street cleanup    Nov. 19, 2011 
 
 

 

  

 COUNCIL OFFICERS 

 
Grand Knight: Kevin Hudnut…………...978-3639 
Chaplain: Rev. Eugene Bendel……..…240-3721 
Dep Grand Knight: Thomas Blethroad..294-1790 
Financial Secretary: Ronald Gardiner...978-7639 

E-mail FS2269@mac.com 
Chancellor: Henry Prinster……….........272-4768 
Recorder: Juan Ante……………....314-313-5826 
Advocate: Rich Fetsch….…..................278-1483 
Warden: Nick Bizelli………….………….661-5530 
Treasurer: Tracy Hakenewerth………...272-4818 
Inside Guard: Mark Bellanca……...314-210-3675 
Outside Guard: Larry Buehler...……..…240-5819 
Lecturer: Ronald Haas…......................240-5239 
Trustees:  William Wolf………………….272-3154 
 Bill Schwendeman…………..240-4672 
 Vince Scully………………….978-8668 
Youth Director: Mark Martin……...........281-3547 
Membership Director: Kevin Hudnut…..978-3639 
Ins. Agent:  Ralph Barrale……....636-887-1610 
 E-mail  ralph.barrale@kofc.org  
 

HOME ASSOCIATION 
OFFICERS 

 

President: Jerry Schnyder….................272-8153 
Vice President: John Prinster..…………240-0240 
Treasurer: Michael Catalfano……..314-750-1436  
Secretary: Michael Sullivan…...............240-3393 
Hall Rental: Robert Crangle……….…...240-3441 

 

LADIES AUXILIARY 
 
President: Sharon Scully…………….…978-8668 
Vice President: Carol Sell………………939-5423 
Treasurer: Maribeth Huddleston……….928-2292 
Secretary: JoAnn Schoenherr………….978-3347 
Sergeant at Arms: Marge Gentemann..272-3280  
Chaplain: Stella Riechmann……………240-8462 
Trustees: Bonnie Molitor………..………281-2207
 Carol Joseph…………………240-8841 

Rita Thornhill….…….………. 978-3295  

 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 
 

There are still 11 members that have not 
yet paid their 2011 dues.  Notice of Intent 
to Suspend has begun.   
 
If you have changed phone number or e-
mail address or moved, would you please 
send any changes to me Ron Gardiner 109 
Courtfield, O’Fallon, MO 63366-4393, 
FS2269@mac.com  and also Kevin at 
www.thecompass2269.com. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

FIRST FRIDAY FISH FRY  
 

The next first Friday fish fry will be on 
Nov. 4th with serving from 5:00 PM to 7:30 
PM and as always we can use desserts.  All 

those who are scheduled to work at the 

fish fries are asked to please remain and 

help with the final cleanup.  If you are  

scheduled to work and you can’t make 

it, it is your responsibility to find 

someone to replace you.  If you are not 

scheduled but can work, your help 

would be appreciated.   
 

Team #4           Larry Buehler          240-58/19 

   11/5 
 
Ante, Juan……313-5826  Kues, John……...751-4695 
Haas, Dave.......639-1706  Atwater, R...........240-3992 
Schulte, K…....240-4560  Czajkowski, D….240-8233 
Hudnut, Bob…272-0038  Kennon, Allen…..272-6552 
Viel, Luther.....294-4088  Wilmes, Paul…....240-7117 
Rost, Paul…….281-4565  Fredrick, Neil..…399-8144 
Cole, James…..240-4244  Henry, Robert…..240-3658 
Wilmas, Ken…300-1641  Hoffmann, K…....939-6892 
Clark, Rick…...240-2324  Stoverink, Norb...397-1757 
Cotton, Floyd…240-1475  Yerion, Mike…..272-8158 
Dunn, Cliff…...294-1551  Giesmann, C…....240-9631 
Vogel, John…..978-8074  Vorwerk, Bryan...379-3799 
Dierkes, Irwin...978-7406  Bolinger, E......314-603-5392 

Ryan, Kevin….978-3839  Veness, Robert…..661-5078 
 

Team #6                Jim Piel                978-3560 

          11/5 
 

Dames, Geo…240-4671  McCollum, Don...281-3388 
Forbeck, D..…272-5065  Ahlheim, Greg…...294-3032 
Patton, Stan…272-2480  Mueller, Darrell….240-1075 
O’Brien, Jim…696-1111  Strodtman, Mark..240-4569 
Frisz, Kurt…...978-8817  Griesenauer, Ed…240-1875 
Barth, Andy….978-4674  Schnyder, S.......636-541-1855 

Lewis, Jim…...327-4968  Johnson, Chris.….379-6260 
Schmidt, R…..379-1046  Henson, Dennis…294-0599    
Prakop, Bill….281-4497  Salfen, Brent…636-795-7768 
Saali, Justin....293-5873  McBride, Art….....379-0656    
Grun, Wm…...379-3652  Genteline, Tom....978-4055    
Allwin, Jeff.....240-8652  Alt, Harold..….314-609-8923 
Jung, Roger….978-0743  Kaufhold, Wm…..294-3367 
Stahl, Robert..397-1631  Nytes, Gerald........294-0284 

 

 TOOTSIE ROLL DRIVE 
 

Thanks to Mark Bellanca, Randy 
Berkbuegler, Don Niehaus, Mike Sullivan 
Ron Winkelmann, Vince Scully and all the 
workers.  We had a very good turnout for 
the Tootsie Roll Drive.  We took in 
$4,935.38. 
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HALL CLEANING 

The hall cleaning work list for November 
is as follows: 
 

Ron Gardiner...978-7639 capt 
 
G Ahlheim…..294-3032  Jim Barry...….240-6471 
F Behlmann…397-5989  T Blethroad…..294-1790 
D Czajkowski…240-8233  C Dunn…….....379-1601 
H Gnade…….281-0037  C Hudnut….....634-1544  
J Irlmeier…….240-3737  A Lowery….....240-8579  
T McAleer.......980-3952  R Menne….....978-3959   
C Pabst…........978-5959  G Pieper….....240-8262 
W Prakop…….281-4497  M Reesor..…..240-1431 
R Reitz……….978-8530  J Saali…….....293-5873 
G Stultz……....978-1021  G Thorpe...….294-4417 
H VanBooven..240-0921  R Stahl……....379-1631 

 

BOWLING TOURNAMENT REPORT 
 

The State Bowling Tournament is now 
wrapped up, and we will be giving a final 
report in December's newsletter.  However, 
we did raise $1200 in ad book 
sponsorships, as well as $650 in additional 
fund raising the 1st weekend of the 
tournament.  Even with decreased bowler 
participation, our Brother Knights are still 
coming through and are showing what a 
great charity organization is really like. 
 

CONDOLENCES 
 

Our condolences are extended to the 
families of Brother Knights Harold 
Boedeker who died, Alan Hartman whose 
wife died and Mike Saali whose aunt died.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
 

Please remember the following in your 
prayers: Brothers Juan Ante, Don 
Aubuchon, Jim Beauvais, John Bland, 
James Borgmeyer, Rich Cierpiot, Eugene 
Cronk, Irv Dierkes, Rich Fetsch, Jim Herr, 
Bill Kirchoff, James “Tip” Koechner, Jim 
Kwarta, Kenny Lang, Bob Lepping, Vic 
Mennemeier, Phil Meyers, Gerald Nytes, 
Leroy Ortbals, Henry Prinster, Keith 
Schulte, Howard Van Booven, Fr. Jim 
Wilke, the wives of Brothers Charlie 
Fierling, Charles Pabst, Bob Valentine, the 
brother of Brother Vince Scully, the 
grandson of Brother Andy Barth, the 
grandson of Brother William Grumich, the 
brother of Brother David White, the aunt 
and sister of Brother Bill Kirchoff, the son 
of Brother Jerry Pieper, the daughter and 
sister of Brother Henry Prinster, the 
mother-in-law of Brother Mike Saali, the 
daughter-in-law of Brother John Vogel, the 
brother of Brother Ron Yeamans and all 
who have cancer or who are ailing.  
Thanks for all the prayers for all who are 
or have been on the above list.  

 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 
 

Brother Bill Craig was present and won the 
$75.00 attendance prize.   
 

Brother James Ballmann won the $15.50 
50/50. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 

 
Congratulations and welcome to new 
member Karl Sallee who was initiated at 
the last meeting.  

 

 

GRAND KNIGHTS CORNER 
 

I'd like to thank all of those who 
participated in and helped with the State 
Bowling Tournament.  The turnout was 
much lower this year, however with our 
hard work we still raised a good amount of 
money for our charities.  Great job by all, 
and for showing the essence of true 
Knighthood!  To help spur some additional 
charitable activity around the council, we 
are looking for some new fund raising 
ideas.  One being bounced around is a wine 
tasting, as well as a potential guest speaker 
in conjunction with the parishes.  
Hopefully the energy I'm feeling in the 
council is reaching others as well. 

 

MEMORIAL MASS 

 
Memorial Mass for the following deceased 
members Harold A. Boedeker, Murel C. 
Bricker, Henry J. Dussold, Robert B. 
Kemna and Francis H. Peirick at St. 
Barnabas on Nov. 13th, 8:00 a.m., we will 
meet at 7:35 outside of church.  If it is 
raining meet in the Vestibule of Church.  
Knights and Ladies are invited to the Holy 
Name Breakfast after Mass, the cost is 
$7.00 per person. 

 

ADOPT-A-STREET PROGRAM 
 

The council has become involved in the 
O'Fallon Adopt-a-Street program.  Brother 
Juan Ante is our council captain on this 
effort.  Each month, on the Saturday after 
our meeting, council members will meet at 
9 am at the hall and will pick up debris on 
3rd Street. 
 
 


